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| strongly oppose this bill. Bills that significantly increase the cost of living in our state
most definitely need to be put to a vote of the citizens and adhered to when it doesn't
go how the elected officials wanted. It seems the last few years of legislation have
done nothing to improve livability in our beautiful state. It has been a constant
restriction of rights on citizens and significant increases in the cost to live and do
business here. At this pace the state of Oregon will surely follow in the steps of
California and be a complete dumpster fire. | understand that most of the legislation
likes California's blue print. But like most of Californians, most Oregonians don't. Quit
ruining our beautiful home



